
Tis the Season of Giving and many families wonder what they can do for their student’s teacher. A 
teacher’s preferred gift is a hand-written note from your child. If you would like to purchase something 
for your student’s teacher, you may make a direct donation to their classroom budget via School Pay or 
email Mrs. Anduss at kanduss@psdschools.org.  

School of Choice is now accepting applications for the 2022-2023 school year. If you have already been 
accepted as School of Choice to Linton, you DO NOT need to complete a new application. If you have 
moved out of our boundary area and want to continue at Linton next year, you MUST complete an 
application. The School of Choice application is available online;  

http://psdschoolchoiceapplication.com/site.php. 

The deadline to complete a School of Choice application for the 2022-2023 school year is January 21st, 
2022 at 12:00 PM. Please contact Mrs. Anduss in the front office if you have any questions.  

We are already looking ahead to kindergarten for the fall! If you have a child who will be 5 on or before 
October 1st, they are eligible for kindergarten. Kindergarten registration will take place on Thursday, 
January 20th.  We will have computers available for parents to use and support in using our Online 
Registration.  When you register using our Online Registration, you will need to upload your child’s birth 
certificate, immunization records and proof of residency in our boundary area. Continue to watch our 
weekly newsletter for more information and the date for when Online Registration for the 2022-2023 
will be active. Information will also be shared directly with Early Childhood families and all Preschools in 
Fort Collins. Please feel free to share with your friends or neighbors who may have children ready for 
kindergarten.   

Parents of Incoming Kindergarten students, who already have a student at Linton – Do you have your 
ParentVue set up? All registration in January will be online. Your current Linton student will be linked to 
your incoming kindergartener via ParentVue as part of the registration process. If you have not set up 
your ParentVue, please follow the link below.  

https://www.psdschools.org/ParentVUE/access-activate-account 

I Matter -  Every Colorado youth is eligible for three free therapy sessions. Youth and their parents can visit the 
I Matter platform to take a confidential online survey about their mental health and schedule sessions with a 
licensed behavioral health clinician, primarily online over telehealth. State law allows youth ages 12 and up to use 
the platform independently; youth ages 11 and younger will need their parent or guardian's consent to sign up. 
Learn more on the I Matter website.
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